Raymer PAC Meeting May 13, 2014

Update from Principal Sue Bergen:

1. Parking: The City of Kelowna has rolled out a new parking strategy for the Pandosy neighbourhood. They are going to change the West side of Richter to a drop off area. Sue will post the map they provided to her on the PAC board. 

Sue will email Dave Widdis from the City to invite him to attend a PAC meeting in June. Hopefully the second week. PAC meeting date to be decided based on his availability. 

2. The yearly presentation was made to the School Planning Council. The Board and District are happy with the schools progress this year in meeting it's learning goals

3. The Canadian National Student Leadership Conference is being hosted in Kelowna this year from September 23rd to 27th. While mainly for highschool students Sue will have our students involved where ever possible. They are looking for families to billet students. Info sheet will be on the PAC board.


General Business:
1. Deannie has developed a PAC website. The idea was well received, and once vetted by Sue will be linked to the Raymer webpage. 

2. $1500 will be transferred to the grade six account yearly for end of the year activities. It will be available as dollar to dollar matching of the classes fundraising.

3. Spring fair - to much going on to list!!

Next pizza day: May 30
June PAC meeting: TBD
